
CITY OF AMARILLO

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the 21st Century Senior
Services Development Advisory Board may assemble for the Active
Adults 50+ Programming Needs Assessment Open Houses on
Thursday, September 7, at 10:00 a.m. and 5:30 p.m., Amarillo Civic
Center, North Exhibit Hall A, 401 South Buchanan Street, Amarillo,
Texas.

No 21st Century Senior Services Development Advisory Board
business will be discussed, except as may be incidental to comments
or questions about the 21st Century Senior Services Development
Advisory Board, novote or decisions will be made by the 21st Century
Senior Services Development Advisory Board.

Posted this 1st day of September 2017.


